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Association of Government Accountants Guam Chapter Recognizes OPA 
Accountability and Transparency in Citizen-Centric Reporting FY 2010 to FY 2019  
 
December 23, 2020 
 
Hagåtña, Guam – The Office of Public 
Accountability (OPA) has received the 
Accountability and Transparency in Citizen-
Centric Reporting Fiscal Year (FY) 2010 to FY 
2019 award from the Association of 
Government Accountants (AGA) Guam Chapter. 
OPA was recognized during the AGA Guam 
Chapter’s General Membership meeting on 
December 23, 2020. 
 
The Citizen-Centric Report initiative, adopted 
through Public Law 30-127, assists in 
advancing accountability and transparency in 
our government. This report provides 
information about the entity’s goals, 
performance measures, audited financial 
information, challenges and outlook of your 
operations, and most importantly, how 
taxpayer dollars are spent in a manner that is 
easily understandable and accessible to our 
citizens.  
 
OPA is honored and proud of this recognition from the local chapter. Thank you to the AGA 
Guam Chapter for this recognition.  
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